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New Editor for Pirate FYI’s
Robin Keen has graciously volunteered to take over the newsletter, beginning with the May 
issue. We thank her! Please support her efforts by sending any news/photos to her at 
rak225@gmail.com. As we have often noted previously, it is really, particularly, very, intensely, 
quite, extremely super difficult to send out a newsletter if we do not receive news. 

New Members
We welcome Joseph Sousa and Carole Musgrave from Marco Island, FL. We hope to see 
them soon at club events to have a chance to “meet and greet.” 

“Flamingo Fling” FTCAC Rally
If you are attending this rally, reservations are due by April 1st. It is an easy 2-step 
process.That is, call Jan at the Travelers Rest Office 352-588-2013 for camping 
reservations, AND email Sue Wendt syeutter@bellsouth.net to let her know you are 
coming. Do so today if you have not!  Note: If you made a reservation with TR for last 

November, you must call and confirm with Jan for this April rally. So far, we know of nine rigs 
camping and seven TR residents who are planning to attend. Deadline is nigh!

All activities are optional. 
Pizza and wine first evening at rally
Happy Hour about 4pm at campsite
Professional entertainment by residents at TR Friday afternoon
Walk through TR's beautiful garden maintained by residents
Enjoy the TR barn quilt trail throughout the park
Scavenger hunt
Swimming pool and hot tub.
Golfers, bring your clubs and golf with Dick Wheatley
Visit with each other and don't do anything else!

Please bring your own food and setups. There is a grill available at the campsite and a screened 
pavilion to meet and/or eat.
Only required event will be a meeting for Florida Treasure Coast members.
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Region Rally 2021
This year’s Region 3 Rally, the “Tally Rally,” will be April 21-25, 2021, at the North Florida 
Fairgrounds in Tallahassee. Information regarding the rally and registration was sent out recently 
by Region 3 via email. All members should have received the most recent update on March 30th.  
For more information, go to region3.airstreamclub.net. 
 
At this time, the Dinneens, LittleJohns and Stantons planning to attend the Region rally. While 
others may be going, we have not been been made aware of their plans. 

International Rally
The 2021 International Rally is scheduled for July 17 - 24, 2021, Wilson County Expo Center, 
945 E Baddour Pkwy, Lebanon, TN. Registration began August 5, 2020. Check the ACI website 
airtreamclub.org under “Events” for more details and registration.

If you are attending the International Rally, and have ever played Bb Clarinet, contact Greg Heuer 
to say you're coming. gheuer@umich.edu. They need you for the concert band.
 
Member News
In the March issue, we welcomed William and Jessica Welker to our group. They are from 
Palm Coast, FL. We have since learned that they are friends of Jack and Mary Ann 
McLaughlin, who met the Welkers in New York and encouraged them to join WBCCI and 
FTCAC.

Automated RV Parks
You may be surprised and pleased when you “Google” or “Duckduckgo” to search for the term  
“automated RC parks” for information on a rather new concept being developed. The first such 
park is open in Sullivan, Missouri. You can also search for a recent article on the topic in RV 
LIFE, an online publication.


For a chuckle, or two

 

Say what?       
Who, us?
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